
Thursday, July 28, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Brian Mabry 
444 S 5th Street 
Louisville KY  40202 
 
 
 
Good afternoon, Mr. Mabry. 
 
I am a West End resident in Louisville and I am opposed to the proposed  methane biodigestor plant 
being placed in ANY neighborhood in Louisville's West End.   
 
It poses a serious health risk to our communities, and no amount of monetary or educational 
compensation is a "trade-off" for the potential risk of health and well-being of West End residents. 
 
Please let the people of the Planning Commision know that I voiced my concern to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shirley Burke 
730 S. 36th Street 
Louisville, KY 40211 
mobile: (502) 609-4801 
    

 


